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7 September 2020
Subject: NOTIFICATION OF AMENDED DESCRIPTION OF APPLICATION AND LOCATION

Dear Sir/Madam,

Proposal: Proposed pressure relief column, grasscrete footpath and enhancement works to the Three
Sisters SBI including works to the boardwalk bridge and clearance and re-grading works to
the ponds and associated ditches including the installation of a timber weir and a culvert in
association with permitted development to construct an underground storage tank, control
kiosk and connecting pipework

Location: Three Sisters Chatsworth Road Eccles M30 9FA

Applicant: Miss Sarah Allen

I refer to my previous letter regarding the above application and would like to draw your attention to the fact that
the description and location of this proposal have been amended. | apologise for any confusion this may have
caused.

The  documents may be  viewed on the Council’'s public  access  web page
http://publicaccess.salford.gov.uk/publicaccess

All original representations are still relevant and taken into consideration and any additional comments
must be based on the amendments only. If you wish to make comments on the application please do so via
the Council’s public access web page or email planning.contact@salford.gov.uk.

Any comments should be submitted by 28 September 2020 to ensure that your views can be taken into
consideration. You should include your name and postal address in any communication. All representations
made in writing become part of the application file and are open to be viewed and copied by the applicant or
other members of the public. Representations made cannot be treated as confidential or kept private.

A significant number of applications can be decided by officers of the council in accordance with the 'Scheme of
Delegation’. For details of the "Scheme of Delegation" and how decisions are made please view
https://www.salford.gov.uk/planning-building-and-regeneration/planning-applications/planning-decisions/

Please follow the link below for advice on what is considered to be a material planning consideration
https://www.salford.gov.uk/planning-building-and-regeneration/planning-applications/view-or-comment-on-a-
planning-application/

Letters or e-mails will not be acknowledged, nor will you be notified of the decision. You can track the progress
of the planning application and its decision on the Council’s public access site.

Yours faithfully,
Nancy Thynne

Improving people’s lives IN Salford
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